
Alan Cadogan - Objection to Meriton Towers Albert Ave, Chatswood 

  
Dear Mr Cadogan, 
 
I am a resident of Chatswood and am already impacted by the construction of the Meriton Towers on Albert Ave, 
Chatswood. 
Once the Towers are completed I will be permenantly impacted and my children (2 & 5 year olds) and my family's 
standard of living will be diminished.  
Direct sunlight is a known health benefit for all which we currently are blessed to enjoy, when the Towers are built we 
will no longer have this basic natural resource in our home.  
I am already disappointed that the department of planning had already approved for the original proposal, as for this 
variation for the increase of height I vehemently object. Chatswood is not the CBD and does not need to host the tallest 
building in Sydney! The current road infrastructure is inadequate for current conditions and further increases to car parks 
and residents will only worsen the congested conditions of Chatswood roads.  
Why is the development not in line with WLEP - 2012, are community values and concerns not a factor in government 
planning, is Meriton money more important than the quality of living for the community? Meriton is seeking rapid 
determination for their modification so they are in line with their timetable, well is this another benefit of having 
multimillion dollars and sneaky strategies to undermine community values? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Garlinn Lee 
Resident of Chatswood 
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From:    Garlinn Lee <garlinn.lee@gmail.com>
To:    <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>, <alan.cadogan@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    7/05/2013 3:15 PM
Subject:   Objection to Meriton Towers Albert Ave, Chatswood
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